
 
The Lakes Homeowners Assoc., I Inc. 

4591 Lake Boulevard 
Clearwater FL 33762 

 

 

There is a leak at one of the meters. 

Pirates Plumbing will make the repair. 

Pinellas Park will be turning the water oƯ. 

They will be on-site Wednesday, 

January 29th at 9am. 
 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Leading Edge CAM Agent 
On Behalf of the Board of Directors 
The Lakes Homeowners Assoc., I Inc. 
901 N Hercules Ave., Suite A 
Clearwater FL 33765 
 
Posted Monday, January 27, 2025 


